
,This committee plans all our dances, and has worked

tirelessly toward making each one a success. Much

praise is due these boys for the time and effort put into

making the decorations and providing the music. The

informal dances are enjoyed by everyone, and the

Christmas formal left lasting memories for all.

ROBERT VAN HOOK
President

DANCE COMMITTEE

Seated, Left to Right: MILLS, BYRUM, WRIGHT, T. M., STOKES, DOTTERER, VAN HOOK. Standing: HILL, E. F.,
TODD, DYSON, BROWN, M. T., OBENSCHAIN.
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